
  Village Board Meeting 

December 2023  

Streets 

• Jason Has been doing very well! 

• Some tree limb trimming for plowing. 

• Sand and salt are delivered and mixed. 

• Both sanders have been checked and one is in service if needed. 

• 2011 Ford repairs and pricing new replacement.   

• Depot St bridge has been red flagged by State DOT out of Binghampton.   

Water 

• Plant is running smoothly. 

• Shut off job at Creamery went very well.       

• Still waiting to hear back from the DOH regarding a date for our annual inspection.  

• Just a heads up, were due for a “Comprehensive performance evaluation” by the state 

DOH.  Sometime in May 2024.   

• Looking to replace some electrical heaters with IEEP money.  

 

 

                                                                                Sewer 

• The plant is running fine. 

• Mark completed his 2-week basic Opps course for wastewater.  He unfortunately failed 

the final exam.  His retake is Dec 21st.    He still has his 2 other classes.  One in January, 

the other in February.  Both are 1-week long.   

• In communications with Lamont about re-routing depot St sewer line out of bridge.    

 

   

 


